
 
Information for next week at school 

for w/c 19th July 2021 

Dear parents, 

The government have decided to lift a lot of COVID restrictions from 
Monday 19th July. 

However, systems will remain exactly the same in school until September. 

Many of our children have never known school as it used to be, so to lift 
our own restrictions for one week would be confusing for them and of no 
benefit. 

In addition, it makes sense to continue to safeguard everyone for one 
more week rather than add any unnecessary risk or additional variables 
into our environment that we may be unable to control.  

 Our strict systems are working well so I am not changing them. 
 Children will remain in bubbles until September. 
 Please continue to wear masks in the playground. 

Thank you  

Mrs Statham  

 

I shall be sending out our fantastic and much loved  

‘STICK ME ON YOUR FRIDGE ~ ALL THE DATES FOR THE WHOLE YEAR 
CALENDAR’ next week!  

I will also be sending out all the information you will need for September. 

x 


